
 
 
Didion Messenger - 9/7/20 
 
Good evening Didion families, 
 
This is Mr. Eder with some brief reminders. 
 
First, I hope you all had a wonderful and restful three-day weekend. Tomorrow is our first day of full distance 
learning. You all have hopefully received the general format daily schedules that I sent out on Saturday, and 
have since directly received more detailed information from your teachers or seen it posted in Google 
Classroom. Please feel free to reach out to your teachers directly for any clarification. I apologize for any 
confusion and inconvenience that the late announcement or needed changes to schedules may have caused. 
Please know that the Didion staff is united in our commitment to our amazing students and families. There will 
continue to be challenges, and necessary adjustments, as we continue to learn and grow every day. But we 
got this -- together!! 
 
Please look for more information from me this week regarding updating emergency contacts, and other 
important start-of-the year info.  
 
Students -- I can’t wait to see you all in your Zoom classes in the coming days and weeks!  
 
Thank you all, and have a great night! 
 
Mr. Eder 
 
 


